
 
   
DATE:  July 1, 2019 

TO:  All UA Employees 

FROM:  President James Johnsen 

RE:  



*Please note that if the Board of Regents declares Financial Exigency, contractual terms for ALL 
employees, including members of bargaining units and others not subject to this notice, may be 
modified. 

Here are some essential details of furlough status: 

● While employees are on furlough status they will not be permitted to work on behalf of 


